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                 Join Us Tuesday February 11th  
                  Forest Park Civic Association Meeting  

                    7pm - Epworth Methodist Church, 5100 Karl Road 
 

                     Meet  & Talk with State Representative Kevin Boyce  
                   of the the 25th Ohio House District in Franklin County 

 
 

Boyce returns to public life after serving as the Managing Director for Rice Financial, a New York Investment 
banking firm that exclusively focused on assisting State, County, and City governments to finance capital 
projects. Mr. Boyce had served as State of Ohio Treasurer from 2009 to 2011.  Prior to that Mr. Boyce 
served for eight years on the Columbus City Council.  Come and share you thoughts and ideas about our 
Forest Park and Northland Neighborhood with one of our State Representatives.  Boyce earned a Bachelor's 
Degree in Political Science from University of Toledo and a Master's Degree in Public Administration from 
Central Michigan University. He is an active member of the historic St. Paul AME Church in Columbus, Ohio 
where he serves as a steward and is an active participant in activities for youth and young adults. Boyce and 
his wife Crystal have two sons, and reside in Columbus, Ohio. 

Mike Stone, above, 

passes the President’s 
gavel to the new FPCA 

President Ken Gilbert.  
To the right, FPCA Board 

Members and Neighbor-

hood Area Reps are 
sworn in at the January 

FPCA meeting by  
Columbus City Attorney 

Rick Pfeiffer.   
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Paul Haggard……………787-2288 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh………….885-0691 
 3.  Amy Likens ……………...436-3403 
 4.  Terry Ferguson………….436-0221 
 5.  Edward Fournier………..208-8724 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Cindy Fenstermaker.......436-8777 
 7.  Becky Wardlaw…...…….403-8168 
 8   Joan Toops ………….…..738-1876 
 9.  Linda Hancock ………….841-9103 
10. Scott Prigan……………..523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..……….890-1065 
12. Jenny O’Malley……..…..906-9842 
13. Eddie Jones……………..891-9972 
14. Vacant  
 

City Code Enforcement  
 

            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…………………….………...888-3559 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale……………..…………….847-1494 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………………….846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Marie Douthitt ……………………….….436-3410 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra……………………………818-7636 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………………..…….785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey…………………..……….595-7871 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
Cathleen Clarke………………….……..436-9220 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Mike Stone…….……………...……..….218-1788 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
Earl Miller.………………………...……..846-6389 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Ed Vanasdale………………...………...847-1494 

 
 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  

Dave Paul……………….…………..…...325-8217  

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call 
Rita Woeste @ 785-1555. Advertise-
ments can be mailed to or dropped off 
at 5521 Satinwood Dr., Columbus, OH 
43229, or emailed to: 
                forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Cate Gilbert at 
888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza, 

YMCA & Dairy Queen 
 

Articles for March  Forester due to 
editor by Feb. 14th. March  2014 For-
ester will be delivered to residents on 
March 2nd. 

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 
mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
Marie Douthitt, Dan Hartzell, Cate Gilbert, 

Rita Woeste, George Schmidt 

 

 

Joe Hughes Roofing & Gutters 
614-891-7240 

OR 

614-778-5969 

 

JoeHughesRoofing.com 
35  Years Experience 

 

“Forest Park Resident’s Referrals upon Request” 
 

Snow Removal for Driveways & Sidewalks 

 

Licensed Bonded Insured 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES 2/28/2014 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 

Owner/Operator 

PETTYS  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

NOTICE 

Scott Petty 
(owner/operator of exhaust pro since 1990) 

is pleased to announce  
His auto repair shop has teamed up with  

NAPA to form 

 

 

“New Name 
Same People, 
More Services” 

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
Meeting Minutes for January 14, 2014 

 

The January Forest Park Civic Association meeting was called to order by President Mike Stone at 
Epworth United Methodist Church at 7:02 p.m.   
Roll call was taken, then the President gave his report. He spoke about a vandalized inflatable 
Santa, an injured cat on Ironwood, thanked all for support during his term, and stated that he was 
looking forward to serving as Past President.    
Treasurer Dan Hartzell read his financial report for December, which was accepted as read. 
The nominated slate of officers and area reps was read and accepted. Nominations were then 
closed through a motion from the floor. All officers and area reps on the slate were elected. City At-
torney Rick Pfeiffer swore them in to serve under the laws of the state of Ohio and the bylaws of the 
FPCA, including new FPCA President Ken Gilbert. (A complete list of 2014 officers and representa-
tives is available online at http://www.fpcivic.org/about/contact/ , or in each Forester.)   
The new President, Ken Gilbert, gave a brief report outlining goals for his term.  He opened the floor 
to questions from any attendees - with no questions received. Then, committee reports were pre-
sented. The Forester will update its Teen Work List, the NCC Development Committee reports that 
the McDonald’s restaurant on 161 is seeking a zoning variance in order to expand and renovate the 
location there.  
The Welcome Committee is looking to add an assistant to train under current chair Earl Miller, with 
the goal of taking over this position.      
Prizes for Christmas lights were presented by Dan Hartzell.  The winning decorations were 5645 
Sandalwood in Area 2 and 2240 Tuliptree in Area 11.  
The meeting was adjourned at 8:07 p.m. by President Ken Gilbert. 

http://www.fpcivic.org/about/contact/
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If you would like added to the Teen Work List , please email me at  
Forester_ed@fpcivic.org     or call 785-1555 

Dairy Queen on Tamarack Circle will be opening in February.  
 You want to make sure to order you Valentine’s Day Cakes.   

By George Schmidt 

Melinda and Jack Workman took over the Tamarack Circle Dairy Queen in March of 2003.  
That means last year they celebrated 10 years on the Circle. 
 
If you know them at all you will not be surprised as to the reason they own a Dairy Queen.  
They love to see the smiles on the children’s faces.  It is gratifying to hand the kids the 
treats.  You know, the Workmans are all about the service and when it makes a child’s day 
that is icing on the cake, hopefully a Dairy Queen Ice Cream Cake. 
 
Forest Park has been working with the businesses on Tamarack Circle.  Clean up days have 
been happening for 4 years.  We organized a Tamarack Business Association.  The only 
people who have been involved consistently in everything are the Workmans.  You can 
trust them to be honest and to show up.  Quietly they have helped the other businesses by 
doing simple things like providing a lid for a meat cooler for one of the merchants. 
 
It is a real testimony to their faith in God and commitment to our neighborhood that they 
stayed after being robbed and Jack being shot.  Their response was to have a prayer circle 
where people of all faiths come together to pray for the neighborhood.  We pray for a 
transition.  We pray for those who would harm us.  It is truly an act of love that exempli-
fies Jack and Melinda. 
 
I am honored to call them friends.  I encourage you to support their business. 
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Please help give back to the community in which 
you live, work and play! Join Keep Columbus Beauti-
ful and partners for a neighborhood highway ramp 
cleanup on Saturday, March 29, 2014 from 8:30am-
2:00pm! Our primary goal will be to clean all the 
litter from adopted ramp areas and remove all the 
cigarette butts. Forest Park would like to once again 
have a group of volunteers do a highway ramp near 
161.  Contact Cate or Ken Gilbert, 888-3559, if you 
can help.  

North YMCA at Karl and Sandalwood 
  
New sessions of swim lessons begin on 
February 21.  The Y offers lessons for 6-month 
olds to adults, including a class for folks with 
disabilities.  Classes run or swim for 7 
weeks.  Please contact the Y 614-885-4252 for 
details.   
  

Free Diabetes Screenings at the Y 

Take control of your health in 2014 and under-

stand the risks associated with Type 2 diabetes. 

The YMCA of Central Ohio's Diabetes Prevention 

Program is FREE for those who qualify and are 

covered by:  
 Medicare Advantage (new addition) 
 Medicare Part A 
 Medicare Part B 
UnitedHealthcare insurance 

 
More information contact: 

Caroline Rankin: 614-384-2281 or 

crankin@ymcacolumbus.org 
Julie Dodge: 614-384-2304 or 

jdodge@ymcacolumbus.org 

http://webmail.insight.rr.com/do/mail/message/mailto?to=crankin%40ymcacolumbus.org
http://webmail.insight.rr.com/do/mail/message/mailto?to=jdodge%40ymcacolumbus.org
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MAIL TO: 
  

Felix Quachey 
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  
Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 
  

News sent to The Forest Park Civic Association and the Neighborhood Block Watch 
Dated January 15th from a concerned Forest Park resident 
 

I just wanted to pass along some concerning news and ask you to notify supplemental secu-
rity.  It seems that there have been some individuals driving through our neighborhood last 
week and stealing mail from curbside mailboxes.  Our mail carrier alerted several homeowners 
that their outgoing mail was not there even though their flag was up for pickup.  A police report 
was filed by the individual that saw them and thought it was suspicious activity.  It’s a silver/gray 
Chevy Impala 4-door with dark-tinted windows and Ohio tags “at the time” were FRQ 3402.  A 
neighbor also mentioned that a mail carrier was allegedly assaulted delivering a package today 
near Maple Canyon and may be work of same individuals, however, I can only verify the fact 
that the Impala was seen last week checking the mailboxes along several streets.    

Dan Hartzell, FPCA Treasurer presents an award and gift card to 

our Forest Park West neighbor at 5645 Sandalwood Drive for 

winning the Christmas Decorating Contest.  Several neighbors 

called to nominate the house on Sandalwood for their cheery 

Santa, snowman and light decorations.  The winner for Christ-

mas Decorations in the Forest Park East Neighborhood went to 

the  residence at 2240 Tuliptree .  They were not available at the 

January FPCA meeting but Mr. Hartzell will be in contact with 

them on their award. Thanks to all of the FOREST PARK resi-

dents who made our neighborhood look so festive in December.  

We look forward to having this Holiday contest again next 

Christmas Season.   
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Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact George Schmidt, 895-7459 or Mike Stone, 218-1788, for information.  

HEATING ~ COOLING ~ 
REFRIGERATION 
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Yard Waste 
Collection Dates 
for Forest Park 

 

February 
7th & 22nd  

Blue Can 
Recycling 
Dates for  

Forest Park 
 

February 
14th & 28th 

 

Forest Park Block Watch 
Website: http://blockwatch.fpcivic.org/. 

 

Next meeting: 

Tuesday, February 25th, 2014 
All Forest Park Residents are welcome and encourage to attend. Block watch 

holds their meetings on the 4th Tuesday of every month, at 7 pm at Epworth 

Methodist Church, 5100 Karl Road.  

********Beginning 
the week of March 3, 
2014, the City of Co-
lumbus will begin col-
lecting yard waste and 
recycling on the same 
day rather than on al-
ternating weeks.  
Forest Park Residents 
will follow the FRIDAY 
B schedule,  STAY 
TUNED FOR DETAILS 
in the MARCH FOR-
ESTER issue. 
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Above:  Forest Park Civic Association Board members are sworn in for service for the 2014 year by 
Columbus City Attorney Richard Pfeiffer.  From Left: Rita Woeste, Mary Sguerra, Mike Stone, Ed 

Vanasdale, Ken Gilbert, Dan Hartzell, Marie Douthitt and Richard Pfeiffer.   

Above: Ken Gilbert, 

FPCA President gets 

right to work con-

ducting the meeting 

after swearing-in 

ceremonies.  We 

look forward to a 

productive year for 

FPCA with Ken. 

Congratulations !! 

Join us in February for the FPCA Meeting: 
 

State Representative Kevin Boyce 
Keynote Speaker 

Forest Park Civic Association Meeting 
February 11, 7:00 pm 

Epworth Methodist Church, 5100 Karl Rd 
Please join us in showing an interest in working with  

Representative Boyce to make Forest Park better.   
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FORESTER ADVERTISING 

 
There are over 3500 copies of the Forester distributed  to 
residents of Forest Park East and West, and a few streets 
on the outer edges of Forest Park. 
 
Dispatch Consumer Services  delivers the Forester on the 
first Sunday of each month. 
 
Advertising rates for each issue for camera ready advertise-
ments: 
 
Full Page                       __      125.00 
Half Page                      7 1/2 “ w x 5” h _ _      ___65.00                      
Fourth Page                   3 5/8” x 5”_____     _  ____45.00                                    
Business Card              2 1/2” x 3 1/2”___ _ __  ___25.00                              
  
 
Only black and white original photographs should be sub-
mitted. We cannot guarantee the quality of a color photo-
graph. 
 
For further information on The Forester, please call  
Cate Gilbert at  888-3559 or email to: 

 
forester_ads@fpcivic.org        

 

FPCA 
BUSINESS MEMBERS  

2013-2014  
 
 Columbus Square 

 Circle Dairy Queen 

 Tamarack Circle Drive Thru 

 Donatos  Tamarack Circle 

 Epworth United Methodist Church 

 Gabbys Tamarack Circle 

 Helping Hands Day Care Sandalwood 

Plaza 
 HER Realtors - Mary Sguerra 

 Karl Road Christian Church 

 Schoedinger Funeral Home Karl Road 

 Union Savings Bank Morse Road 

 Drelyze Restaurant Tamarack Circle 

 John Allen Landscape 

 US Protection Service Columbus 

Square 
 CS Bank  -  Dublin-Granville Rd. 
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Family Owned & Operated  

37 Years 

Central Ohio 
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